
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Village Manager Report. 

 

Issue: None  

 

Background and Additional Information: 
Village staff continue to work on a number of major projects as detailed below: 

 

1. Station 60 Renovation.  McMahon continues to work on design of the station.  Upcoming 

meetings are being planned to review the current layouts with stakeholders and the Board 

(in March) 

2. New Station 70: Five Bugles continues to work with firefighters and staff on the specific 

design.  Goal is bid the project in April/May 

3. DPW Garage Expansion- McMahon continues to finalize drawing in preparation for 

bidding.  The goal is bid the project in April. 

4. The Municipal Generator Project at Village Hall is out to bid.  Bids will be awarded at 

the March meeting 

5. Utility Extension/ master site grading/detention pond construction at Harrison Commerce 

Park is out to bid and will be awarded at the March meeting. 

6. Haen Heights and Cedar Ridge Estates re-ditching, culvert replacement and street 

resurfacing is being finalized, and Board will award bids at the March Meeting.  This will 

also include Strawflower and Snapdragon resurfacing and a new parking lot at Rennwood 

Park.  

7. The Village’s third squad car has been delivered and will be put on the road in the next 

month. 

8. Village staff is working with Calumet County to update the lettering on the current squad 

to the new Harrison Patrol lettering. 

9. The Village is selling a Public Works vehicle on WI surplus auction.  Staff felt this was 

more fair way to dispose of the Village property.   

10. Staff continues to work with Russ on updating the municipal codes.  One meeting has 

been held to discuss the approach and the next steps.  

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

 



Attachments: 

 

a. None 


